From: Loren Gross [loreng@mninter.net]
Sent:  Thursday, July 29, 2004 10:30 AM

To: efast2@dol.gov
Subject: YOUR NEW FORMS AND FILING SYSTEM

| FIND MYSELF UNBLE TO GET THE PROPER FROMS IN TIME AND ALSO UNABLE TO FILE
ELECTRONICLY BECAUSE IT APPEARS THAT YOUR WEBSITE IS "NOT AVAILABLE". WHAT A SCREWED

UP MESS!



